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From: Patricia Georgee
Sent: Wednesday, 9 October 2013 12:50 PM

To: katherine.lamont@slatergordon.com.au

Subject: Your correspondence by email dated 9 October in the matter of Senate Election Western
Australia [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

For-Official-Use-Only
Dear Ms Lamont,
Slater and Gordon wrote to the Electoral Commissioner on the above matter this morning.

We advise that we have no in-principle objections to releasing submissions made by other
parties into this matter, in particular whether the Electoral Commissioner may direct a re-
count of the Senate election for Western Australia. However as a matter of courtesy to
those parties we intend to seek their agreement to this course. We plan on seeking these
parties agreement very promptly.

Senator Scott Ludlam has made submissions on this matter and his letter is publicly
available at the attached link. http://www.crikey.com.au/2013/10/04/wa-senate-drama-ballot-
box-anomalies-boost-ludlams-fight/

If you are unable to see Senator Ludlam’s letter please let me know if | can assist.

Ms.Patricia Georgee | Senior Lawyer
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